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SEPTEMBER 2nd 2012  :  22nd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Sunday Masses 
Saturday 6.0pm Int. +Albert Foley  (CC) 

Sunday 9.0am Int. +Albert Foley    

                       11.0am Int. For the People 

 

Weekday Masses 
Monday ST.GREGORY THE GREAT 

  10.0am Int.   

Tuesday ST.CUTHBERT 

  10.0am Int.  +Hilda Pritchard 

Wednesday FERIA 

   9.0am Int.   +Evelyn Maguire 

Thursday FERIA 

  No services today   

Friday  FERIA 

  11.0am Int.    

Saturday FEAST OF THE BIRTHDAY 

  OF THE BVM 

  10.30am Int. +John Merrick 

   6.0pm Int. For the People 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday     Noon and 5.30pm, or by appointment. 

 

Exposition and Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament 
Tuesday 10.30am; Benediction at 11.0am. 

Friday    7.30pm ;  Benediction at 8.30pm 

 

The Rosary  Friday 11.30am 

 

The Divine Office 
The Office is said a quarter of an hour before the 

Mass on Weekdays. This week we use Psalter 

Week  2 

 

 

The Mass today 
The readings can be found on p.126 of the Parish 

Mass Book, and on p.909 of The Sunday Missal. 

 

At the 6.0pm Mass         Eucharistic Prayer  1 

Sanctus & Benedictus       Schubert  

Hymns                             (Angelus)   771, 910       

At the 9.0am Mass         Eucharistic Prayer  2  

Sanctus & Benedictus      Schubert 

Hymns                              908, 788, 772 

At the 11.0am Mass       Eucharistic Prayer  3 

Gloria        Sacred Heart (paper) 

Sanctus & Benedictus      Schubert 

Hymns                              851, 769, (Angelus) 862 

The Psalm Response for all of the Masses is 

printed at the bottom of the page. 

 

This Sunday the quarter–hour Exposition of the 

Blessed Sacrament before Mass will precede the 

11.0am Mass. Next Sunday, it will take place 

before the 6.0pm Mass. 

 

THIS WEEK 

 

Monday       2.0pm    Mother Teresa’s Knitting 

Group, in the Narthex. 

7.30pm         Queen of Peace Prayer Group, at the 

Presbytery. All welcome. 

Tuesday       7.30pm     Dereham Churches Prayer 

and Fellowship Meeting   - this quarterly meeting 

is being held here this time, and support would be 

welcomed. The meeting lasts for about an hour ; 

there are hymns and prayers, a devotional talk, and 

also each participating church says what it is 

currently doing. 

Wednesday         Please note that Mass is at 9.0am  

 



today, as Fr.John has to attend the quarterly 

meeting of the Diocesan Historic Churches 

Committee,  at Poringland. 

Friday      And today Mass is at 11.0am, because 

of the beginning of term Mass for the St.Thomas 

More School in Norwich, at 9.15am. 

7.0pm-8.30pm       Meeting of the new 

Confirmation Group, at the Presbytery. 

7.30pm-8.30pm     First Friday Holy Hour. 

Saturday       10.30am-11.30am    Saturday Club 

resumes, for young people aged five to twelve. 

Saturday        The Norfolk Churches Trust 

Sponsored Cycle Ride takes place, 9.0am-5.0pm. 

People are needed to ‘man’ the church here, to 

welcome the riders, and sign them in. Do please 

help if you can. There is a rota on the notice board, 

divided into one-hour shifts. 

 

 

NEXT SUNDAY 

THE ANNUAL 

PARISH BARBEQUE 

in the Presbytery Garden 

12.15pm onwards 

 

No tickets, but a Collection for a charity. 

Please bring along Salads and Puddings to share. 

Soft drinks provided, bring your own alcohol. 

If you are coming, please put your name down on 

the notice at the back of church. 

 

 

PARISH NOTICEBOARD 

 

Anniversaries      George Hill (2011),  Joan Foster 

(2001), and Maurice Finnimore (1994).May they 

Rest in Peace. 

 

Money Matters    Last Sunday, £397.47 was 

given at the Offertory. 

 

SVP Monthly Coffee Morning     Elaine Wilkes 

writes ‘This month the usual SVP First Friday 

Coffee Morning will actually be taking place on 

the SECOND Friday, September 14th, from 

10.45am to 12 Noon (following Mass and Rosary), 

to which all are invited. Whether you’re joining us 

from Mass or on your way to or from shopping, so 

please pop in for a welcome cuppa!’ 

 

First Holy Communion    Two of our Catechists,  

Robbie Meehan and Marion Ring-Davies, will 

begin First Holy Communion preparation when 

Saturday Club resumes next Saturday, September 

8th. Parents, if you have not yet obtained from me, 

filled in, and returned an Enrolement Form, please 

will you do so as soon as possible. 

As regards Saturday Club, may I remind parents 

that all children who are not attending Catholic 

schools should be sent along each week, so that 

they can learn about the Catholic Faith. This is 

where they can obtain the instruction which they 

need.  

 

THE YEAR OF FAITH 

 

      The Holy Father, Pope Benedict XVI, has 

proclaimed a Year of Faith, which he will 

inaugurate on October 11th. The objectives are the 

deepening of the faith of ourselves as Catholics, 

and the sharing of the Faith with other people. 

(Already in this piece, I’ve used the F-word with a 

capital F and a lower-case F. When we use the 

capital, we are referring to THE Faith – the 

content of what we believe and seek to practice. 

When we use a lower case F, we mean our own 

acceptance of the reality  of God, our trust in his 

love, his goodness, his truth.) 

 

        Our Parish Pastoral Council has begun to 

think about how we might mark and practice the 

Year of Faith in our Parish. One of the items 

which we have decided upon is another CAFÉ 

Course, a new one which has been made available 

on the Saints, those men and women of faith. The 

Course will take place over six weeks, and the 

Saints we will study are St.Patrick ‘SPREADING 

THE GOOD NEWS’, St.Benedict ‘A RHYTHM OF 

PRAYER’,  St.Francis of Assisi   ‘GOD’S HEART 

FOR THE POOR’,  St.Catherine of Sienna 

‘HOLINESS IN THE SPIRIT’ , St.Ignatius of 

Loyola ‘DISCERNING LIFE’S JOURNEY’, and 

St.Therese of Lisieux  ‘SIMPLICITY OF FAITH’. 

 

        This should be a very enjoyable and helpful 

Course. It will take place on Tuesday evenings in 

the Narthex, beginning on Tuesday October 23rd. 

Please put these six Tuesdays in your diary, and in 

the spirit of sharing the Faith, think of someone 

you could invite to come with you……. 


